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END OF YEAR NEWSLETTER 2017.

Itis notjust believing in miracles, it is relying on them. A miracle is when God does it. If you rely on God and obey

Him, the miracle will happen as He confirms your obedience.
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SOUTH AFRICA. Right now | am in South Africa doing a series of 10 meetings. For many years, | lived here and
experienced the glorious Charismatic Revival. It was good visiting various Anglican churches and encouraging many
to return to their first love of the Lord. Many got baptised in the Holy Spirit and received miracle healing very easily. It
was just like it was in the revival.

CHANGMIA. 4th to 24th of January. | have been invited for three weeks to train up local pastors to open and run
some new Bible Schools under the missionary Nicholas Benstead. He used to be part of the Tuesday prayer group in
our home at Standlake. Please pray that this time will be very effective.

AUSTRALIA AND NEW ZEALAND. | will be travelling to Australia 7th of February and New Zealand from 26th
February to 15th of March. The itinerary will be out in the next newsletter.

OUR BIBLE SCHOOL TEACHINGS TO GO ON REVELATION TV, CALLED "RAW FAITH". We have done 10
programs so far and have been given an opportunity for a weekly teaching program with clips of the Lord healing his
people. Do tune into Revelation TV to watch. The programs will then go onto U-Tube to go out worldwide. The Bible
school on U-Tube can then bring teaching to many thousands and is the most cost effective way of bringing people to
the Lord and disciple them. Up to now our radio b,ible school programs go onto our website, but are limited to it.
Thank you all so much for your prayer and support that has helped make this exciting work so successful, Suzanne.

Work in the field

Ghana: Our Pastor David Botchway recently held training conferences on ministry and leadership in Ghana and Togo.
He also graduated 400 students in Ghana, a 150 students in Togo and 50 students in Benin. He has also trained
pastors in the Ivory Coast to start new bible schools next year.

Sierra Leone: Pastor Bobor has graduated 122 students from three Bible Schools in Freetown, Kemema and Bo.
Suzanne also speaks on two radio programs every Sunday from Freetown and Joy Radio.

Liberia: Jonathan has graduated 19 students this year, has 40 orphans and has roofed half the primary school for
177 children including the orphans. We hope to complete the rest of the roof as money comes in for it. He also hosts
Suzanne on a weekly radio program.

NIGERIA: Pastor Oladipo has graduated 115 students this year in 7 different Bible Schools around Nigeria. He also
travels up North regularly to plant churches in many villages.

Next healln% retreat: |s scheduled for the 8 —10™ December at Standlake Ranch. Please phone in your booking
before the 3™ of December, as Suzanne and Wilfrid are away from the 3 — 7™ December, or email us: The course will
be ‘PRAYER, BRINGING HEAVEN TO EARTH’
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